
 
 

EMS Information Bulletin 2022-05 

 

DATE: April 28, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Act 10 Update – Signature Phase  

 

TO: PA EMS Agencies 

 PA EMS Providers 

 PA Regional EMS Councils 

   

FROM: Aaron M. Rhone, Interim Director   

 Bureau of Emergency Medical Services  

 PA Department of Health 

 (717) 787-8740 

 

The Bureau of EMS (Bureau) received notification from the Office of State Fire Commissioner 

that the grant award process for Act 10 of 2022 funding has moved to the signature phase.  In 

this phase, the two individuals identified as authorized signatories for the agency should have 

received an e-mail directing them to complete the signature requirements.  These signatures must 

be completed by May 25, 2022.  Agencies are encouraged to remind the authorized signatories to 

check their emails (including spam folders) for this email.  The deadline for May 25, 2022, is a 

hard deadline and cannot be extended.  Please make sure that you complete these signatures as 

soon as possible. 

  

If you have questions related to this process, please contact the Office of State Fire 

Commissioner via email at ra-ememsgrant@pa.gov 
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